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Tuesday  11 May 2021 Term 2 Week 4 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Tuesday 11- 

Thursday 13 May NAPLAN 

Wednesday 19 May FNC Dance at Lismore 

Thursday 20 May  All schools Rugby League 

 Competition 

Friday 21 May FNC Cross Country 

Tuesday 25 May PSSA Rugby Union Gala Day 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Mrs Foley is continuing her leave and will be back in Week 
9 of this term.  I will continue as Relieving Principal and 
David Bush will continue as Relieving Deputy Principal. 
 

Well done to the Cricket team for playing so well against 
Terranora yesterday. Best of luck now playing against 
Lennox Head in a couple of weeks. Thank you Mrs     
Kershler for coaching our school team too. 
 

Thank you to all the parents and carers that have worked 
with us to get the afternoon pick up right. There will still 
be a few hiccups with Kindy now coming to the front gate 
too but well done to everyone that has worked together 
to try and get afternoon pickup running smoother. Again I 
would request that you assist us in looking after our 
neighbours by not parking across driveways or up on their 
grass. We like our neighbours and don’t like seeing them 
upset when parents park them in or damage their front 
lawns. Thank you in advance for helping us out. 
 

Bus pick up – Sutherland Street 
Car pick up – Orient Street (Students wait near the bike 
racks under the shelter) 
Walking – Orient Street front gate. 
 

Please make sure your child knows how they are getting 
home. 
 

Please also remember that parents and carers are       
welcome to come into school grounds at drop off and pick 
up time without signing in. All adults should however    
maintain 1.5m distance from other people where possible 
and not be on site if they are feeling unwell . 
 

In accordance with advice from NSW Health, parents and 
carers are reminded NOT to send children to school if 
they are unwell, even if they have the mildest flu-like 
symptoms. 
 

NSW Health has requested that schools encourage     
anyone who is unwell or has even mild flu-like symptoms, 
to arrange to be tested through their local medical    
practitioner or one of the COVID-19 clinics. 

Paint Room 

Students and staff with flu-like symptoms need to be 
tested and provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test 
result and be symptom-free before being permitted to 
return to school. Thank you to everyone that does this.  
 
This week we have the NAPLAN tests for Year 3 and 
Year 5. Writing Conventions and Writing were on today, 
Tomorrow is Reading and then Thursday is Numeracy. 
Best of luck to everyone participating in these, just try 
your hardest and remember that this is a one off test. I 
want you to know that this test cannot show anyone WHO 
you are.  It will never be able to show the most important 
things that make you so special.  It will not show your 
ability to make a friend laugh when they are having a 
hard day. It will not show how you can collaborate with 
your peers, and make everyone in a group feel valued. 
It will not show your deep empathy for your friends, your 
peers and complete strangers.  It will not show how you 
have learned to participate in a discussion, listening to 
others and building off of their ideas.  It will not show 
your determination to stand up for what is right, even if 
you are the only one standing.  It will not show your    
creativity and how you use it to share yourself with    
others.  It will not show what  a curious thinker, creative 
problem-solver, and fierce friend you have become. Your 
friends and teachers know this though, so try your best 
and remember it is just a snapshot of your learning. 
Have a great week everyone  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Mirana 
Relieving Principal 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

 

 

 

PBL WINNERS 

     Aliyah  -  KSR            Elijah  -  1F 

        Olive  -   1L               Stella  -  3/4A 

 Jordan— KT   Asha  -  1F 

 Dylan  -  5/6S                      

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/covid-19/Documents/cho-letter-education.pdf
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/how-to-protect-yourself-and-others/clinics
https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Life Education 
Life Education van will be visiting KPS in weeks 7,8 
and 9 notes went home last week. Please return 
notes and payment to the front office by Thursday 
27th May. Thank you . 
 

KIMP fees 
A reminder that KIMP fees for term 2 are due by 
Friday 21 May.  Your prompt payment is appreciated. 
 

Stage 2 (Yrs 3&4) Camp 
The $50 deposit for Stage 2 camp is due by Friday 
14th May.  
 

FNC Dance 
Costume and bus payments must be paid to the  of-
fice by 14th May 

 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

  VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 
Volunteers Required 

If you are interested in helping ,  
please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 

New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   
Please see the office for the paperwork. 

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  

 
REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

 Thursday 13 May 

 NIL - Volunteers Required 

Friday 14 May 
 Janet        Melissa 

Ashlee       Tanci 

Thursday 20 May 
 

Ange 

Friday 21 May 
Debbie            Kylie 

Leeah 

 

UPDATE 
 

$29,614 
Our final total for our Colour Run fundraiser is 
$29,614! What an incredible effort by our          
students, parents and wider school community. We 
are extremely grateful for your generosity and   
support for our school.  
 
Our highest fundraising class was Mrs D and 3/4L 
with $3670, and they will receive a Pizza Party. Our 
highest fundraising student was Xavier C with 
$1140, and he will receive a special medal and a new 
book. 

 Loose Parts Play 

We are starting a new ‘Loose Parts Play’ program at 
school. 

Loose Parts Play provides children with ‘found’ items 
which they can use for open ended and versatile       

exploration and play.  

Loose Parts Play encourages creative and divergent 
thinking, problem solving, collaboration and invention. 

Donations are a fundamental part of supporting        
Loose Parts Play programs- so if you have any of the 
following items we would gladly take them. A box has 

been set up in the school office. 

Thanks, 

Asha Lambert Patel 
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     KIMP NEWS  
 

 
WOW WOW WOW! What an 
awesome time we had with Hot Potato Band last 
week. We were so lucky to have the opportunity 
to have them visit Kingy and do a workshop with 
all our KIMP students followed by a concert for 
all of Stage 2 and 3. Our KIMP students were 
so inspired and loved working with them and 
this week I have started some new KIMP      
students who were inspired to take up an       
instrument following the Hot Potato visit. The 
band spoke very highly of our KIMP students 
and said they loved working with them. We have 
already asked them to book us in for next 
year!!! There were even some of our KIMP    
students and families who went along to the 
Hot Potato Band gig at Burleigh on Saturday 
night and it was great to see them there   
grooving along to the band (make sure you ask 
your children about the Sousaphone if they 
haven't already told you about it!) 
 
All KIMP families should be receiving emails 
from me with updates and reminders. If you 
aren't receiving any of my emails please email 
me and let me know so I can add you to the list. 
 

KIMP invoices have been sent home by the     
office and are due for payment by Friday 21 
May. Thank you very much for your prompt  
payment as this allows the program to run 
smoothly 

Have a great week. 

Nicky Cooper  
(and Mr Walsh and Mr Moodie!) 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

SPORT NEWS 

HOCKEY 

 

On Friday 7th May, 27 Stage 3 students  played 
in the 'Fitzpatrick Shield Hockey Gala Day' in 
Murwillumbah. Our students were great         
representatives for our school behaving in a 
safe, responsible, respectful and resilient    
manner at all times. Congratulations to Maya N, 
Vito C, Billy E and Koby S who were  selected 
by  their "Mentor Coach'  as 'Best and Fairest' 
players for their teams.  A big thank you to the 
parents that helped transport the students and 
to Ms Stephens for helping out on the day. 
Hockey was definitely the winner on the day!  

Mrs Ellem  

 

 

FNC Dance 

Tickets are on sale through Lismore City Hall from 3rd May 

Cost:   

Evening—Adults—$25.00 

School aged students—$15.00 

Concession holders—$15.00 

To purchase an Evening Ticket you must book through  

Lismore City Hall BOOKING OFFICE 

Open Monday to Friday 9am—4pm 

1300 066 772 

Due to COVID restrictions tickets will be capped at two 

tickets per purchase. 

SPORT NEWS 

 

CRICKET 

Congratulations to our boys cricket team on 
defeating Terranora PS. They won convincingly 
scoring 192 runs and bowled Terranora out for 
14 runs. Next game against Lennox Head.  

 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au


 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

Hot Potato Band      Mothers Day Stall 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  


